
◼ Sunday School 
There are still ways you can be a part of our Sunday School ministry this year!  

Opportunities include teachers, helpers, substitute teachers, music, and prayer 

warriors. 

Specifically, teachers are still needed for: 

Age 3 – 1 teacher needed    

Grade 8 (age 13) – 1 teacher needed   

Highschool – 1 male teacher needed 

Please contact Heather Dyck for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up at Glencross 

There will be a meeting to discuss some follow-up ministry 

opportunities in Fairford for those that were on the mission team 

or anyone else that is interested in being involved.  The meeting 

will be on October 11, 7:30 @ church. 

Sunday, October 14 – Thanksgiving Noon Meal.                               

Group 3 - Set & Serve, Group 1 - Clean up.  Everyone please 

bring pie.  There is a sign up sheet to help with                               

food prep on Saturday. 

Baby Dedication 
If you would like to dedicate your child please email Pastor Peter.  

The date will depend on what works best for the couples who will 

be participating.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the Lord is good; his mercy is 
everlasting;  and his truth 

endureth to all generations.               
Psalm 100:5 

 

 

Song Leader: Ken Letkeman 

Pianist: Shirley Unrau 

Worship in Singing  

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Bob Friesen 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Lindsey Hildebrand 

Worship in Singing 

Children’s Item – Louise Peters 

Special Number – Glencross Quartet 

Message – John Rempel  

(Youth for Christ, Morden) 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction  

 

 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  I  204-822-3864 

9:30am  Sunday School  ~ 10:40am Worship Service  

 

The Nominating Committee has begun the process of contacting candidates for 

the various board and committee positions for the terms that are expiring at the 

end of 2018.  We are again asking the church to help us in this search.  Please 

contact one of the Nominating committee members with your suggestions to fill 

any of the vacant positions.  -  Ed Zacharias, Lydia Hildebrand, Lawrence Klassen. 

Welcome to 

Glencross Mennonite Church 
Sunday, September 30, 2018 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sunday  

9:30-9:45am – Prayer time for Sunday School. 

Location:  Pastor’s office.  This takes place during the Sunday 

School singing time and is open to ANYONE not needing to 

be present at singing.  Please come support our Sunday 

School department in prayer! 

Next Sunday’s message: Pastor Peter Redekopp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

◼ This week at Glencross 
Monday, October 1 

◼  Jr. Youth Bible Study 7pm @ Glencross, End time 9pm.  We will 

have a short parent meeting at the start to discuss details for the 

coming year.  Snack: Lindsey, Nolan & Dana 

Tuesday, October 2 

◼ Ministerial Meeting 

◼ Ladies Exec. Meeting 7:30 @ Church 

Wednesday, October 3 

◼ Sr. Youth service project: FCC Drive Away Hunger collection.  Meet 

6:15pm @ Morden Alliance Church.  Please check your email for 

details on this event. 

 

Bible in a Year Reading Challenge 
October 1-7 

Isaiah 11 – 29         

Ephesians 3 – Philippians 3 

 

Invitation to join a Cell Group/Bible Study 

Most of the groups meet Thursday or Friday evening, usually 2 times a 

month.  If you are interested in joining a cell group, please contact one 

of the ministerial. 

As program committee, we’d really appreciate you take the time to fill 

out a ‘thankful card’ and staple it to the bulletin board in the foyer.  If 

you haven’t already received a thankful card, feel free to ask the ushers 

for one.  We look forward to enjoying the bulletin board together with 

you and seeing all the many things God has blessed us,                                      

as a congregation, with!  

Praise God from who ALL blessings flow! 

From the Program Committee 
Our church has been asked to help serve at Homestead South in 

Morden.  The Glencross church would be on a rotation list with other 

churches, and would bring a short message and special music 

there Sunday afternoons, similar to what we currently do at Tabor 

Home and the hospital.  Although as a program committee we 

would love to commit to this opportunity, we know that finding 

volunteers to serve can be challenging at times and would 

appreciate feedback from the congregation before committing to 

another service.  If you feel this is an area you would like to serve in, 

please contact Shirley Unrau or Rosemarie Friesen and as a 

committee we will consider this before making a decision about 

serving at Homestead South. 

How many days until Christmas?  Not that many...and much less until 

we start planning for it!  As music director, I would love to have some 

feedback regarding your thoughts on the Christmas Eve program.  

Choir?  Special Numbers?  Other ideas?  Please feel free to share 

your thoughts and ideas with me, either in person, or email 

Rosemarie Friesen 

 

Please note:  Jr. Choir will start in January for ages 5 and up. 


